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In this  unprecedented  time  in  the  lives  of  the  vast  majority  of  us, please  know that  we
continue to serve our clients, while taking every precaution.     Except  as  otherwise  arranged  on
a  case  by  case  basis,  all  appointments  are  currently  being  held  virtually  or  by  telephone.

As the court system and the State of New York move forward with the phased reopening of
businesses  and  have  provided guidance, there are still a number of practical matters  we as
attorneys  are  navigating.

MAIL AND PACKAGES:    There is a drop box located at the office for hand deliveries.   In
addition,  office  personnel  is  available  throughout  the  day  for  packages  too large  for  the  drop
box.  Office  personnel are at lunch from noon to 1pm  daily  and  leave  for the weekend every
Friday  at  noon.   It  is  otherwise  expected  that  someone  is  available  during  other  times.   Daily
mail delivery is currently being forwarded to an alternate location.   For  overnight 
packages/mailings,  please  call or email the office and an alternate physical  address  will  be 
provided.

There  are  options  available  depending  on  the  type  of  matter  you  have.   This  office  continues
to  develop  solutions  to  address  your  needs  in  accordance  with  updated  guidance  from  the
State,  local  municipalities  and  the  courts. 
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